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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We’d like to say a huge thank you to everyone who contributed to our Christmas Fair. We 

appreciated all the generous donations, our volunteers, the whole school team, and everyone 

who attended. We raised over £1400, a fantastic amount that will be put to good use in 2023! 

We’ll keep you all updated on how this money is used to fund extra curricular activities for the 

whole school.  

 

Logo competition! 

 

The PTA is in need of a new logo, and we’d love to see your ideas. Over the Christmas holidays, 

we’d like the children to work on their creations, and the whole school will choose a design in 

January. This will be used across our Facebook page, on all our letters, and the school website, 

so we can’t wait to see what the children come up with!  

 

Ideally, we would like it to reflect the school’s values in some way: 

 

• Community 

• Safety 

• Respect 

• Kindness 

• Happiness 

• Outdoor Learners 

• Friendship 

• Confidence 

• Supportive 

• Creativity.  

 

You may also want to take inspiration from the school’s golden rule: ‘Treat others as you would 

like them to treat you’ (Luke 6:31).  

 

Designs can be submitted on an A4 piece of plain paper, please be sure to include your child’s 

name and class. The deadline for submissions is Friday 6 January.  

 

Thanks again for all your support this term. We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a happy 

new year. See you in 2023! 

 

 

Claire Hewitt 

Secretary – High Hesket PTA.  


